
CHRIST CHURCH IN NEW BRUNSWICK 
A PARISH OF THE EPISCOPAL DIOCESE OF NEW JERSEY 
 

VESPERS RECITAL SERIES 
following 6 o’clock Vespers 
Sunday, March 29, 2009 
 

Mark Trautman, organ 
 

PROGRAM 
 
Concerto del Sigr. Meck Johann Gottfried Walther 
 (1684-1748) 

Allegro 
Adagio 
Allegro 

 
Chorale Preludes for the Season of Lent 
 

Erbarm’ dich mein, o Herre Gott, BWV 721 Johann Sebastian Bach 
 (1685-1750) 

  

O Traurigkeit, o Herzeleid Ethel Smyth 
 (1841-1924) 

  

Herzliebster Jesu,was hast du verbrochen, OP 122 Johannes Brahms 
 (1833-1897) 

 
Fugue in C minor Johann Ludwig Krebs 

 (1713-1786) 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

MARK TRAUTMAN is Director of Music at Christ Church in New Brunswick, where he oversees a program 
of seven choirs and plays the church’s unique Richards, Fowkes and Company organ. He also serves as 
Artistic Director and Conductor of the New Brunswick Chamber Orchestra, and is a member of the 
faculty of the Music Department of the Mason Gross School of the Arts of Rutgers University. He has 
prepared choruses for performances at Carnegie Hall, and has frequently served as an adjudicator for 
events sponsored by the American Choral Directors’ Association, the American Guild of Organists and 
the New Jersey Folk Festival. He studied with Thomas Spacht and Eugene Roan, and holds degrees with 
honors in organ performance and church music from Towson University in Baltimore and Westminster 
Choir College of Rider University in Princeton. 
 

 

 

WELCOME TO CHRIST CHURCH IN NEW BRUNSWICK and thank you for your support of the music ministry of this parish. 
We are grateful to all who make these programs possible, and we hope that you will consider making a tax-deductible 
contribution to help these programs continue. The Music Endowment is the sole source of funding for the Vespers Recital 
Series and other music programs throughout the year. Cash, or checks in any amount may be made to “Christ Church 
Music Endowment” and placed in the basket in the entrance to the nave. If you wish to be placed on our mailing list, 
please sign the guest register in the back of the church. We look forward to seeing you again! 


